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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 
ESTABLISHMENT OF A PLACE OF BUSINESS IN CHINA

This is a voluntary announcement made by Century Group International Holdings Limited 
(the “Company”).

The board (the “Board”) of directors of the Company (together with its subsidiaries, the 
“Group”) is pleased to announce that the principal place of business in China of the Group 
has been established at the following address with effect from 12 March 2020: Century 
Group Building, Xushu Village, Gucheng Jiedao, Linhai, Taizhou, Zhejiang Province, PRC 
(“浙江省台州市臨海市古城街道許墅村世紀集團大樓”).

The principal place of business in Hong Kong and the contact telephone and facsimile 
numbers and the website of the Company remain unchanged.
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